F R O M	NAME & TITLE	Frank J. Murphy, Acting Director
	AGENCY NAME &	Department of Transportation (DOT)
	ADDRESS	417 East Fayette Street, Room 527
	SUBJECT	City Council Bill 17-0019

CITY of BALTIMORE

MEMO



TO The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council
c/o Natawna Austin
Room 400 City Hall

March 22, 2017

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 17-0019 for the purpose of allowing for the towing of vehicles in properly marked and designated bike lanes; increasing the fine for parking or standing in a bike lane; and generally relating to bike lanes.

The Department of Transportation supports this bill because it will enable better enforcement to prevent motorists from parking or stopping in a bike lane, which will facilitate alternative modes of transportation.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Respectfully,

Frank J. Murphy Acting Director

FJM/PAF

Cc: Karen Stokes, Mayor's Office

Kyron Banks, Mayor's Office



